
Living with Covid 
This is an open, friendly forum for all City and Hackney residents to come and share feedback and help shape health 

and care services.   

The first half of the meeting will focus on discussing 

How the end of Covid restrictions, social distancing and provision of free Covid tests will impact on you. 
What you can do to stay safe and well. 

How the Covid-19 vaccination programme can continue to meet the needs of our diverse communities. 

This will be followed by an open feedback session where everyone is welcome to share their experiences of health and care services. 

Community Voice in Health & Care 
Involvement Forum

Thursday 21st April 10am - 11.30am 

This meeting will take place on Zoom. To book your place call 0808 1647664, 
email catherine@healthwatchhackney.co.uk

or click https://communityvoiceforumapril22.eventbrite.co.uk
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